
Step 3:  

Add your accessories! 

The example is wearing 
an apron, a belt, a 
bandana, and blond yarn 
hair. 

You can stop here or 
continue adding more 
details.  

Along with clothespins 
and fabric, pioneer 
children made toys out 
of sticks, leaves, or 
flowers. 

 

Try adding beads for 
decoration or drawing 
a face. 
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Clothespin Doll Craft 

Pants Version 

Step 1:  

Slide one pant leg into 
the clothespin slit. 

 

Add glue to the side of 
the leg. 
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Supplies: 



Step 3: 

Wrap shirt above the 
pants and glue in place. 

Step 2:  

Fold both sides of the 
pant leg over, adding 
more glue to the second 
flap. 

Repeat on other leg. 
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Step 4: 

Be creative with the 
accessories! 

 

The example is wearing a 
belt, a hat and brown 
yarn hair. 

Dress Version 

Step 1:  

Glue on a shirt. 

 

Step 2:  

Brush glue down the 
centre of the dress and 
place it on top of the 
shirt 
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